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National Diabetes Prevention Program (NDPP) 

Community, 
 

We are very pleased to provide you with the December 2019 

Medicaid Update article that was recently published by the 

Department of Health relative to the launch of the New York State 

Medicaid Program's coverage of the Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC) National Diabetes Prevention Program 

(NDPP) for Medicaid Fee-For-Service (FFS), and Medicaid 

Managed Care (MMC) members.  

 

The December 2019 Medicaid Update article presents information 

for providers interested in becoming a Medicaid-enrolled NDPP 

service provider. The article also provides a link to the State's 

Medicaid Redesign (MRT) page that is dedicated to Medicaid's 

coverage of the CDC NDPP, which is located at 

https://health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/ndpp/index.htm. 

The NDPP MRT page also contains the Medicaid FFS NDPP Policy 

and Billing guidelines located here: 

https://health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/ndpp/policy-

billing_guide.htm or in PDF format here: 

https://health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/ndpp/docs/polic

y-billing_guide.pdf.  

 
Medicaid FFS NDPP provider enrollment is now available for any 

CDC recognized organizations or individuals via the eMedNY NDPP 

provider enrollment page located at 

https://www.emedny.org/info/ProviderEnrollment/NDPP/.  

 

Reimbursement for NDPP services became available for both 

Medicaid FFS and MMC claims submitted for dates of service on or 

after February 1, 2020. Once the completed NDPP provider 

enrollment application has been reviewed and approved, the 

Medicaid provider enrollment file is backdated 90 days, but not to 

exceed the February 1, 2020 date in which NDPP reimbursement 

became available.  

 
Questions related to NYS Medicaid NDPP should be directed to: 

NDPP@health.ny.gov. Additional information relative to the 

upcoming Medicaid NDPP symposia will also be communicated via 

the eMedNY NDPP Listserv. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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